
 

Pelorus Area Health Trust 

 

 
Havelock Charity Shop 

The Charity Shop is open in Havelock 6 days a week all summer. Start shopping 
for Christmas now and help save the planet (and your wallet) by buying up-
cycled and recycled goods. 
 
Christmas hours: The shop will be closed for Christmas Day and 
Boxing Day.  
 
Have a safe and happy Christmas! 
 
 

Big Green Thank You 
 To the people who have given us plants and seedlings, or even potting 
mix and pots. The plant section of our shop is going really well with plants 
selling as quickly as we can pot them up. A special thanks to Linkwater School, 
Selmes Trust and Havelock Garden Club. 
 

We would really appreciate donations of any seedlings and 
plants from anyone who has some spare. Thank you.  
 
We are going to keep the plants in the shade on the shelves 
at the back of the shop over summer. Please check them 
out. 
 
www.PelorusAreaHealthTrust.co.nz 
www.facebook.com/CharitableTrustHealth 
 

 

Havelock Medical Centre 
 
Havelock Medical Centre will be closed from Friday 24th December and will re open on 
Monday 10th January  
  
The medical centre is currently open only 2 half days a week due to  staff shortages. 
Duncan's Monday will become a full day in the lead up to the Xmas break given that the 
centre will be closed for two weeks. Monday full days will be from Monday 29th November 
through until Xmas. 
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